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If the "Grog Industry" were properly controlled and its long opening hours were cut back 
perhaps family holidays could flourish once again. Restaurants would benefit as demand would 
switch from fast food outlets serving low quality fodder.
Our limited hospital resources are constantly diverted to treatment of fight and assault victims.

Local residents are largely afraid to be in town from later in the evening.

Professor Waldersee recognised long ago tourism in Byron Bay is not sustainable.

We can do better here. Our beautiful natural environment need not be trashed by drunken 
youths.

REGULATION

VOHL is waiting to discuss with Councillors how to control Holiday Letting.
Self regulation, as with so many other industries, has never worked to the satisfaction of our 
members so is not an option.
Although VOHL believes Holiday Letting is illegal we also are aware that it makes no 
contribution to Council commensurate with its lucrative commercial profits.
Council spends its limited resources on damaged infrastructure and cleaning up the early 
morning detritus from the night before; EVERY night. It cannot afford any substantial 
beautification work in the CBD and tourist areas.

VOHL is in the process of developing a plan on how Holiday Letting would be restricted and 
how any possible compliance and compensatory regime could be brought about.

It is to be noted that the recent case brought by the Dobrohotoffs in Terrigal resulted in that 
particular holiday let having to cease. Clarity was brought to the definition of what constituted 
a dwelling and the case was determined on planning grounds and not "behavioural" grounds as 
sought by HLO of Byron Shire Council in our ongoing battle.

VOHL is not opposed to Tourism but believes its excesses have to be curbed and its 
sustainability nurtured.

Please note that VOHL is representing dozens of Byron Shire residents.

Sincerely yours,

Doug Luke
Coordinator
VOHL


